
Clinton Community Schools 

Public Notice 
Limited Schools of Choice Program 

Date: December 17, 2024 

Background Information: At a regular meeting of the Clinton Community Schools’ Board of 
Education held on December 16, 2024, the Board of Education acted to 
adopt the recommendation of the Superintendent that Clinton 
Community Schools will not open the School of Choice program for 
the second semester of the 2024-2025 school year. 

Reason: Clinton Community Schools is prioritizing the completion of critical 
projects, including facility improvements, grade-level realignment, and 
other district initiatives. To maintain manageable class sizes and ensure 
quality educational programming, the district has decided not to accept 
new School of Choice students for the second semester of the 
2024-2025 school year. 

Schools Impacted: All Clinton Community Schools buildings 

Grades Impacted: All grades, Young Fives through 12th 

Application Period: There will be no application period for School of Choice for the second 
semester of the 2024-2025 school year. 

Application Form: Since Clinton Community Schools is not accepting School of Choice 
applications for the second semester of the 2024-2025 school year, no 
application form will be available. 

Application Submission: Not applicable, as School of Choice enrollment is not open for the 
second semester of the 2024-2025 school year. 

Eligible Nonresident Students: Not applicable for the second semester of the 2024-2025 school year, as 
School of Choice enrollment is not open. 

Frequently Asked Questions Related to the Limited Schools of Choice Program 

1. Will Clinton Community Schools accept School of Choice applications for the second 
semester of the 2024-2025 school year? 

No, Clinton Community Schools will not be opening School of Choice for the second semester of 
the 2024-2025 school year. This decision complies with Michigan’s Schools of Choice law, which 
allows districts the flexibility to determine their participation and enrollment periods. 

2. When will the district consider reopening School of Choice? 



The district will review its enrollment capacity and facilities upon completion of current projects 
and realignments. We are hopeful that School of Choice enrollment will reopen for the 2025-2026 
school year. 

3. Why has the district decided not to open School of Choice for the second semester? 

This decision allows the district to focus on completing critical infrastructure and program 
improvements, ensuring a high-quality educational experience for all students while managing 
class sizes effectively. 

4. What should families interested in School of Choice do in the meantime? 

Families are encouraged to monitor the district’s website and communications for updates 
regarding the reopening of the School of Choice program for future academic years. 


